Hello citizen legislators,
I’'m emailing you as a concerned Oregonian to show my support for further reforms in state policing.

| support HB 4201, as the inherent conflict of interest between the district attorney’s office and the
police department necessitates another party to be brought in, like the Attorney General.

After countless lives lost across the country due to unnecessary escalation in tactics by police, legislation
like HB 4203, HB 4205, and HB 4208 are vital to protect the safety of all Oregonians. The police need to

be demilitarized both in training and in equipment.

This is a time where transparency is more urgent than ever. As such HB 4207 is critical —the public
deserves to know the disciplinary records of our officers.

Please do your part to show you value all Oregonians, especially the most marginalized, by passing these
bills.

Thank you,
Kaitlyn Worman

Lane County resident



